

## OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD GENERAL REGISTRAR City of Fairfax



## Minutes of the April 27, 2011 Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 a.m. inside the Sisson House.

Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman; and Denis Egan, Vice-Chairman.

The Board approved the following:

Minutes of the March 4, 2011 Meeting.

The Board discussed the following:

A letter to the City Manager regarding use of the Sherwood Center as the Precinct TWO polling place. The Secretary will review the draft and make recommendations on final wording to the Board. It is anticipated that the Board will meet with the General Registrar and then the City Manager before further action takes place.

The Secretary will meet with the General Registrar to review his evaluation. The Secretary will then discuss the evaluation with the Board.

The Board will propose renewal of the Agreement between the City and the General Registrar.

The meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m.

Dirk Brouwer	-
Secretary	

## OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD GENERAL REGISTRAR City of Fairfax